
42 C.F.R. § 137.87
May the Secretary reduce the amount of funds due under Title V in
subsequent years?

No, in accordance with section 508(d)(1)(C)(ii) of the Act [25 U.S.C. 458aaa-7(d)(1)(C)(ii)], the Secretary is
prohibited from reducing the amount of funds required under Title V in subsequent years, except pursuant to:
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